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30th January 2019 

Valentine’s Disco - Wednesday 13th February 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The PTA will be holding their annual Valentine’s disco on Wednesday 13th February. Children may wear their 
own clothes on this day.  
 

 

The Reception and KS1 (Reception, Years 1 and 2) disco will run from 3.15pm – 4.15pm - Admission is £1.50. 
All children will be given a drink and a snack.  
 

The KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) disco will run from 3.15pm – 4.30pm – Admission is £1.00  
As usual, refreshments will be on sale: Hot dogs (50p) samosas (50p), drinks (20p) and other refreshments 
(10p–20p).  
 

If your child is not attending a disco, but wishes to attend school in their own clothes then a 50p donation is 
requested.   
 

Please can you remind your child that the use of mobile phones is not permitted during the disco. All phones 
will be locked away securely as they usually are during the school day and handed back out to pupils at the end 
of the disco, before going home.  
 

All children must be collected by an adult from their usual end of day exit points, they will not be allowed out 
of the building unless they are accompanied by an adult (including our Year 6 children who usually walk 
home alone).  If your child is being collected by someone other than a parent/carer, can you please ensure that 
they know your password to collect your child and bring photo ID.  
 

Please complete the slip below to confirm how many places are required for the discos and identifying who will 
be collecting your child so that all staff are aware of who your child is leaving the school premises with after the 
disco. All slips to be returned to the School Office by Monday 11th February.  
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 

____________________________________________________________________________  
Valentine’s Disco - Wednesday 13th February 2019 

 
Name of Child / Children __________________________________________  Class(es) _________________ 
 
I would like  _________ places for the Reception / Key Stage 1 disco, at a cost of £1.50 each. 
 
I would like to order _________ places for the Key Stage 2 disco, at a cost of £1 each. 
 
I enclose ____________ for the Disco places. 
 
Person collecting your child: .………………………………………………………     Password: ..……………………………  
 

Emergency Contact Number…………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________ 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/

